Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

· Are you intending to cover the cost of the EU settlement scheme fee for your employees affected by Brexit?
No, the Government has announced that it is not now intending to charge a fee for the EU settlement scheme.

· How many EU national employees do you estimate have applied or will need to apply under the scheme?
Not applicable.

· If you are covering their fees, what is your estimate for how much in total the cost is to you?
Not applicable.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

